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10th July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of the school year we are offering two events to support parents, carers 
and pupils with the transition to the new academic year in September. 
 
The Hartshill Academy Parent’s Town Hall Meeting will be held on Tuesday 16th July 6:00 – 6:30pm 
live on Microsoft Teams. This online event will allow parents to hear from some of our senior 
leadership team about our return to school in September. It will also be an opportunity to 
introduce our two new Vice Principals, Miss Omelasz and Mr Mba.  
 
The link to this online event will be sent to all parents via Weduc on Tuesday 16th July. 
 
On Thursday 18th July there will be a Year 7 into Year 8 Parent Information Evening to support 
parents, carers and pupils ahead of the move to Year 8 in September. This event will be 6:00 – 
7:00pm in the Theatre at Hartshill Academy. It will also be an opportunity to meet Miss Bates, the 
new Year 8 Pastoral Leader. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all at these events over the next two weeks as we work together to 
ensure all pupils are supported to make excellent academic progress and develop their HART 
values. 

If you have any questions, please contact school on email enquiries@hartshillacademy.org.uk. 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Lorraine Taylor 

Principal 
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